Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

From: Eileen Willmott

Sent: 03 December 2016 12:32

To: Planning

Subject: Eileen Willmott and DPCAAC trees and related comments

Dear Tree officers and planners,

2016/5819/P

Proposed Grove End Lodge works.

If allowed, please ensure that the Mountain Ash tree is Denyer House (with TPO) is not damaged during
any building works. (Permission to fell was asked for a year ago and refused). It is of high amenity value
as the only tree at the side/rear of Denyer House.

When I visited yesterday, workmen were taking down the hoarding around the tree. I hope the exposed
roots are now covered and that the tree will continue to be protected.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott



